
 
 
 
GERMAN NIGHT on 28.2.2017 
 
Are you interested in going to a German-speaking country to 
 
* do a German language summer course there? 
* do a German language summer course there that is funded  
   by the German government (DAAD scholarship)? 
 
The German team of the Department of Linguistics and 
Modern Languages is hosting a “German Night” that will 
answer many questions you might have regarding going 
abroad to study German.  
 
We have invited students who took the summer course in 
Germany to share their experiences and answer questions 
you might have. 
 

When? Tuesday, February 28, 6:30 p.m. 
Where?  Room 101, Leung Kau Kui Building 
 
Please register by February 24, 2017 by sending an e-mail to 
german@cuhk.edu.hk. Please write “German Night” on the subject 
field of your email message, and state your (i) name, (ii) student ID, 
(iii) phone number and (iv) if you are taking German course right 

now, please specify the course code.  
 
We look forward to seeing you! 
 
German Team 
Department of Linguistics and Modern Languages 
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